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JAPAN TWINNING UPDATE

M. Sachkiw provided an update regarding Japan Twinning. Mr. Sachkiw advised that plans are for a youth
delegation from Murayama, Japan to visit the City of Barrie during the summer 2019. Mr. Sachkiw noted that
there are no plans in place for an adult delegation from Murayama, Japan to visit the City of Barrie in 2019.
Mr. Sachkiw commented that he has provided the Committee with contact information for representatives from
Murayama, Japan.
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